
I hope I am not too late but I would like to express my concern about this Bill. I urge you 
to amend the language of it in order to protect hunting and field trials here in the state of 
Oregon. I am a Border Terrier owner and my dogs were bred for hunting small varmints, 
an activity which they enjoy and also fosters a solid working relationship between my 
dogs and myself. Because my dogs are active, participating in sports designed to use 
their instincts and engage their brain, and I am actively engaged in the process with 
them, I have well-behaved, thoughtfully-bred dogs that are an asset, and not a liability.  
 
Thank you, 
Heather Wingate 
La Pine, OR 
 


